South Huntington Schools 11 1 4 1960

UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 13
HUNTINGTON STATION, N. Y.

Memorial Junior High School

165 Pidgeon Hill Rd.

Huntington Station, N.Y. 11746

October 22, 1968

Genltemen:

We want to thank you for the wonderful Fashion Shhw which was presented to 240 of our students this morning. It was a pleasure to work with Mrs. Jeanne Schimmel. She was cooperative and efficient and we weel that the students have had a most valuable experience working with her.

Comments from the Administration, Faculty and students were so favorable that I wish we could repeat this more often. It is most gratifying to us, as teachers, to have someone from the "business world" come to a little school and convey to our girls the importance of dressing properly (but with a flair).

I am sure that the Simplicity Pattern Company will reap tremendous benefits as the result of this show. We cannot thank you enough—and please convey our thanks again to Mrs. Schimmel.

Sincerely,

Martha J. Ring Chairman Dept. Home Ec.

Jean Caddell

Dorothy Citarella

OC Jeanne Schrumel